
Ambridge Area School District 
Senior High School 909 Duss Avenue Ambridge, PA  15003 

724-266-2833 Fax: 724-266 5056 

Janice L. Zupsic, Principal   David Turk, Assistant Principal  
 

Academic School Year 2021-2022  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

After reviewing the term grades for the 2021-2022 school year, it has come to our attention that your student has failed a 

core course/s and has not met the educational requirements needed for graduation at the Ambridge Area School 

District. Your student has failed the following course/s: Practical English 9  

 Students who fail a required core course during their freshman, sophomore, junior or senior year are required to successfully 

make-up the course in a recognized credit recovery program at Ambridge Area School District to be eligible for receipt of a 

diploma and to participate in the future graduation ceremony.   

 

Since a failing grade requires credit recovery and greatly decreases a student’s opportunity for successfully passing future 

classes and graduation requirements, we strongly suggest taking the following pre-cautions as follows:  

 

1. Enroll in the Remediation: Summer Credit Recovery Program at Ambridge Area High School. 

2. Summer Credit Recovery offered at Ambridge Area High School will be held on June 9, 2022 – June 22, 2022.  Please 

see the attached brochure for scheduled times and class subjects.   

3. Payment must be completed and paid in full on June 22, 2022 at the High School Guidance Office. All checks or 

money orders made payable to: Ambridge Area School District – Credit Recovery.  Cash is also accepted.   

 

Any student enrolling in the High School Summer Credit Recovery Program is required to register via The High School 

Guidance Office at 724-266-2833, ext. 2377 or by turning in the Brochure to High School Guidance by Wednesday, June 

8, 2022.  All students are required to attend in-person the first day of Summer School, Thursday, June 9, 2022.   

 

As a reminder: Students who fail a required course in 9th, 10th, 11th or 12th and do not successfully make-up the course in the 

approved credit recovery program prior to graduation will not be eligible to participate in the graduation ceremony and/or 

receive the necessary credits required for receipt of a High School Diploma.   

 

At this time, we encourage your student to attend the approved credit recovery program to successfully complete graduation 

requirements as per the district.  It is encouraged to contact the academic teacher of record directly for any academic questions 

or questions about their final grades by calling (724) 266 -2833 or visiting our website http://www.ambridge.k12.pa.us for a full 

faculty e-mail directory.  You may also reach out to the High School Guidance Department at 724-266-2833, ext. 2377.  

 

Thank you,  

Ambridge Area School District  


